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Annual GNPEC Customer Service Sa�sfac�on Survey 

We kindly request that a representa�ve of your ins�tu�on completes the brief annual Customer 
Service Sa�sfac�on Survey.  GNPEC strives to improve processes and efficiencies, and your feedback 
is very valuable. We carefully consider all responses in our improvement efforts. The survey is open 
from January 28, 2022 to February 11, 2022.  Please click here to take the survey: Customer Service 
Sa�sfac�on Survey. 

FY22 Proposed Legisla�ve Changes 

Senator John Albers has proposed legisla�ve changes affec�ng GNPEC.  SB 333 aims to expand 
exemp�ons, eliminate Agent Permits, remove bonding requirements, and increase the abili�es of 
the TGTF. 

Staff Changes 

We are pleased to welcome Ally Konishi as our newest contractor Regulatory Specialist.  Ally graduated from 
the University of Georgia (Go Dawgs!) in 2019 with a degree in poli�cal science. Ally previously worked at the 
State Capitol as a legisla�ve assistant for Chairman Mullis and the Senate Rules Commitee. She has been 
working part-�me on her Master’s in Public Administra�on from Georgia College and State University. She is 
extremely excited to start working for the Nonpublic Postsecondary Educa�on Commission and can’t wait to 
meet everyone. 

Non-Compliant Ins�tu�on List for 2/1/22 

As of February 1, 2022, GNPEC will begin publishing on its website the names of ins�tu�ons that do not 
maintain compliance with Georgia law.  This may include opera�on without authoriza�on, nonrenewal of 
authoriza�on, con�nued opera�on a�er expira�on, etc.   

GNPEC thanks the ins�tu�onal representa�ves that con�nue to operate within the statutes set forth by 
O.C.G.A. 20-3-250.

No�ce of Proposed Policy Making 

Please see the Notice of Proposed Policy Making regarding a Whistleblower Policy, which was voted upon and 
approved by the Commission at its quarterly mee�ng on January 24, 2022 at 1pm. 

Reminders 

Pay Fees Online 

Ins�tu�ons are encouraged to pay fees online through the GNPEC website on the Schedule of Fees page. 

As a reminder, when paying fees through the portal, please ensure you are spelling out the complete ins�tu�on 
name, not the payee’s name, in the “Ins�tu�on Name” field.  

Avoid paying late fees- pay online instead! 
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